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I am a caregiver for an adult foster home and have witnessed the need for placement 

in our home. Most of the time we are full and cannot meet the demand of vacant 

rooms due to the 5 resident limit. There are many residents that appreciate the 

personalized care and home like environment and are just waiting for an opening. 

With the “baby boomers” just hitting retirement, actions need to be taken now to 

avoid a placement catastrophe in the future.  


